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North Carolina Native Plant Society

Promoting the enjoyment and conservation of North Carolina’s native plants and their habitats through education, protection, propagation, and advocacy since 1951

February 7, 2008
Dear Dr. Robertson:

We appreciate your interest in protecting Golden Sedge, Carex lutea, and encourage your support of the conservation efforts being made here in North Carolina but in this instance we do not think that litigation is the answer.  We believe the most important conservation measures would be to find funding for buying the remaining private land and contracting with agencies that could manage the existing public lands with prescribed fire, and by educating the public about this unique plant species and its role in biodiversity.  We have therefore added our name to Alan Weakley’s letter on this subject.  You should have received it by now.

On a related subject, the name of The North Carolina Wildflower Preservation Society, listed on your website, was changed to The North Carolina Native Plant Society in 2004.  Also I would encourage you to coordinate with local organizations before you use their name in a manner that in any way implies that they are in support of specific NPCC efforts in their area.
Regards

Tom Harville

President, NCNPS
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